
 

 

 
 

 

7 Oct 2021 
 

New Principal at PLMGS(Sec) in 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and PL-Lites, 
 
Today, MOE released the announcement that 59 schools will get new Principals as part 
of the Ministry of Education’s (MOE) yearly reshuffling exercise. Mdm Amy Ng has 
been appointed to lead our School wef 15 Dec 2021. Our new Principal is appointed by 
MOE, in consultation with our PLMGS Board of Management. 
 
Mdm Amy Ng is currently the Principal of Greendale Secondary School. She brings to 
PLMGS(Sec) a wealth of  experiences from her early career exposure and different 
school & MOE experiences. After over two years with then-Trade Development Board, 
Mdm Ng started her teaching career as a History teacher in Anglo-Chinese Junior 
College. She then worked in the Higher Education Division in MOE, focusing on the 
university sector. Following her stint at Bedok North Secondary as HOD Curriculum 
Innovation, she attained a MA in School Effectiveness & School Development at the 
Institute of Education, UCL through the MOE Overseas Postgraduate Scholarship. She 
served as Vice-Principal at National Junior College and Ang Mo Kio Secondary School 
before she joined Greendale Secondary School. Mdm Ng worships at Barker Road 
Methodist Church and serves at the Church School Ministry (Toddler Class). 
 
I am greatly heartened that God has chosen His special vessel to continue to bring the 
School to greater heights of glory. 
 
God has been very gracious in giving me 7 fantastic years in my alma mater. Working 
in my role has been very much my service to God and to the school that I owe my life 
to. 
  
I have always known that this day would come and I am just now letting it slowly sink in.  
I want to write personally to thank you for always showing love and support for me and 
the staff. We go further because you are with us. 
  
I will be posted to head a branch in MOE, HQ. There is still some time before I am 
officially out of school, I hope to take the rest of the remaining days in the term to greet 
the PL-Lites class by class, to bid them farewell. After I leave, I am still very much a 
part of the PLMGS Alumni and will continue to serve where I can contribute. 
  
Thank you and take care 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Quek Li Gek 
Principal 


